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Comments: I am writing to ask that you do not remove the protections that have been in place on this site for the

last 40 years. The amount of the habitat type that are left in a unspoiled condition is very small. The limited

amount of economic benefit from removing the protections does not come close to making up for the loss. The

proposal to fly helicopters in for recreational purposes only benefits those that are to lazy to walk in. The places

beauty and allure is in tact precisely because motors are not allowed. DO NOT DESTROY IT, YOU CAN NOT

REPLACE IT.


